
A hi-viz vest must be requested and worn when 
producing content on Swinburne’s campus*. 

A vest can be borrowed from AS403.

A vest must be worn while 
shooting in these areas

For safety reasons, students
should not shoot in this area

* A vest is NOT required
  for simple audio interviews

Note:

• A vest is not required if recording 
off-campus

• Recording must not take place in 
toilets or other sensetive areas

• When working in a group, only 
one member needs to wear a vest

• You must have your student card 
with you


